
H a n d c r o s s  B o w l s  C l u b
N e w s l e t t e r  I s s u e  1 4  –  A u g u s t  2 0 2 3

Handcross Fours
Another successful fund raising event at the club took place on 

Saturday 29th July 2023.
Apart from a brief spell of precipitation, the day remained fine.

Thanks to all members who helped with the event.

Friendly matches for 2023 season
Sheets are posted regularly for the Friendly matches.
Please remember to tick the sheet if you are selected to 
play in a match. Further details from Juliette Crozier. 

Club Competitions
The club competitions are now well under way.
Please refer to the competitions board for further 
information.
Remember to follow the competition rules, which are 
also listed on the competitions board.

Further details from Jackie Roderick or Karen Grove.

Winners
Downsman B.C.

Runners Up
Southwater B.C.


